THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 26 JUNE 2020



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

Today the Junior School participated in a Mufti Day raising money for the Food Bank .

We raised over \$1000 dollars towards this very worthy cause to show service and compassion to the wider community. Students have enjoyed the day with their friends and are keen to start their holiday break.

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank Junior School families for all your support over the term.

We are all looking forward to returning in Term 3. Have a well-deserved break with your loved ones.

Mrs Sandy Wheeler

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School